
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL OF PLANNING AND ARCHITECTURE 
An “Institution of National Importance” under an Act of Parliament 

(Ministry of Education, Government of India) 
4, Block-B, Indraprastha Estate, New Delhi – 110 002 

Contact: spadelhi2@gmail.com 

 
 

This is to inform that due to administrative reasons, the process for recruitment 
to the Advertisement dated 26.10.2024 for recruitment to various non-teaching 
posts of School of Planning and Architecture Delhi is hereby cancelled. 
 
For refund of fees, all the candidates who have applied and paid the fees in 
response to the above advertisement are required to fill the Google Form on the 
following link for refund of fee on or before 11.06.2025.  
 
Any request for fee refund received after due date will not be considered. 
 
Link for Google Form for Fee Refund:  
 
https://forms.gle/EkzGycUtkTuBmyXA8  
 

REGISTRAR (I/C) 
 

C A N C E L L A T I O N  O F  A D V E R T I S E M E N T  


